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The City of Natchitoches Request for Qualifications No. 0115 dated August 8, 2024, is hereby DELETED 

and REPLACED WITH THE ATTACHED REVISED REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS NO. 0115 DATED 

SEPTEMBER 16, 2024, WHICH INCLUDES THE ATTACHED EXHIBIT “A.” 

Please note that, in addition to significant revisions in the Evaluation and Selection Criteria, the revised 

RFQ also contains the following major revisions: 

1. The response deadline is hereby revised to 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, October 3, 2024. 

 

2. The number of copies of the submittal and required supplemental information is hereby 

revised from four copies to five (5) copies, as an additional member has been added to the City 

of Natchitoches Review Team. 

 

Questions relative to this Addendum should be directed to Mr. Nick Verret, City Engineer, at 

nverretjr@natchitochesla.gov. 
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